
Welcoming, serving and growing in Jesus 

 

January 30, 2022 

 

Order of Service 
 

Greeting/ 

Announcements 

Matt Keener 

 

Song Leader 

Kerry Cole 
 

#350 

#568 (v.1,2,3) 

 

Prayer 

Jason Luna 
 

#898 

#193 

 

The Lord’s Supper 

Gene Lund 
 

#118 (v.1,3) 

 

Contribution 

Justin Hatfield 
 

“Ancient Words” 

 

Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#819 (v.1,4) 

#523 (v.1,2,4) 

 

Prayer 

Scott Barton 
 

You are the light of 

the world. A city set 

on a hill cannot be 

hidden. 

(Matt. 5:14) 
 

 
             Deacons 

 

It is an exciting time for us here at Water Mill. We have been 

thinking about our new vision (Welcoming, serving and 

growing in Jesus) since December. Now it is time for us to take 

the next step by selecting men to serve as Deacons alongside 

our ministers and elders.  

 

Rather than simply collecting names and then finding work for 

them to do, we have decided on a different approach. This year 

we have put out a list of areas of ministry we believe represent 

needs and opportunities unique to Water Mill and that serve 

our vision. We are asking you to prayerfully consider these 

areas of service as you reflect on potential Deacons.  

 

Beginning this Wednesday we are going to have a combined 

adult class (youth group on up) in the auditorium. Bill is going 

to lead us through a 3 week series focused on the character 

and work of Deacons in scripture. There will be an opportunity 

at the end of this series for questions and answers. 

Throughout February we will make suggestion forms, 

alongside full descriptions of the areas of ministry, available at 

the information desk in the foyer.  

 

Help us by recommending men along with an area of service 

on the suggestion forms. Help us by attending the classes on 

Wednesdays. Above all, help us by praying over this process.   

 

       Justin 

 



THIS WEEK… 

 

 Sunday evening we meet at 5 p.m. 
 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class will meet on 
February 3rd at 10:30 a.m.  Ann Theisen-
Barganier will be speaking about her recent 
mission trip to Malawi. 

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 a.m. and Card 
Makers at 9:30 am.   

1-31 Pat Culley 

1-31 Rachel Lilly 

2-01 Corbin Snitker           

2-02 Shaneice Alton 

2-02 Chace Eaves 

2-02 Don Gaunt 

2-04 L.J. Bruton 

2-04 Helen Coltrane 

2-04 Rosalie Cruse 

2-05 Makenzie Bruton 

2-05 Todd Kraus 

2-05 Luke Lines 

2-07 Denzil Raines 

2-07 Yvonne Tindall 

2-08 Constance Jackson 

2-08 Allen McCann 

2-08 Christina Snitker 

2-09 Verl Duncan 

2-09 Betty Glenn 

2-10 Kirsten McFarland 

2-10 Mary Jo Rookstool 

2-11 Dylan Girdley 

2-11 Julie Kelley 

2-11 Claudia Morrison 

2-11 Elijah Morrison 

 
 

 

 

 

2-08  Raymond & Alice Daniels - 53 years 

2-10  Ron & Lisa Stokes - 38 years 

2-10  Tom & Tiffany Meeks - 32 years 

2-14  Don & Linda Tracy - 53 years 

2-15  Kevin & Connie Westerman - 36 years 

For The Record 

January 23rd 
 
 

Bible Study:                  193 

Morning:            235 

Evening:              108 
Wednesday (1-26)          96 

Contribution:           $ 9,959 

Weekly Avg.           $13,630 

We are honored that you 
joined us today.  We hope 
you will be blessed by your 

time with us.  We have a 
nursery with a nursing 

mother’s room and a cry/
training room for your 

convenience if you have 
small children.  Please click 
on the barcode on the front 

of the bulletin to leave a 
record of your attendance.  

We hope you can stay around 
for a few minutes so we have 
the opportunity to meet you. 

Carl Tindall had hip surgery on 

Monday and is now in rehab at 

Elfindale, room #708. 

Illene Birdsong will be having 

outpatient eye surgery on February 2nd. 

Ola Jean Feeney is experiencing medical 

issues right now (not covid). Please pray 

that she can regain her strength and 

mobility. 

Mike Thurlkill had his CT scan on 

Thursday and is now waiting for the results. 

 

 Continued prayers for health: 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith,  Jammie 

Davis,  Orvilla Blackburn,  Elizabeth 

Lilly, Vanessa (Lucile High’s grand-daughter),  

Ruth Raines,  Karen Duncan,  Alice 

Daniels,  Vernon Stern  (Shirlane Horton’s 

brother), Marge Langston (Virginia Hayter’s 

mom),  Gerry Tassett (Lora Luna’s mom),  

Meshell Fox (Coyeatte Ewing’s sister),  David 

High (Lucile’s son),  Robert Raines,  Vicky 

Thomas (Tommy & Betty Grabber’s niece),   

Wanda Lou Hurd (Nancy Snider’s cousin),  

Beverly Hammond (Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),  

Sandie Shelby (Lucile High’s niece),  Chris 

Low (Sheryl’s son),  Ethan (Barry & Cindy 

Hannah’s nephew),  Sherrie Stern (Shirlane 

Horton’s sister),  John Alspaugh (Ruth Lund’s 

brother),  Linda (Sue Aherin’s sister-in-law),  

Don’t forget to 
pick up your copy 
of the 2022 Daily 

Bible 'Study' 
Schedule; it is also 

available online. Our reading 
for 2022 is the New 

Testament and its Old 
Testament citations. As we 
learn what it means to 'grow 

in Jesus,' let us focus on Him. 
Thanks for your participation. 

We will be blessed. 

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes, Pat Blackburn      

Ron Bower, Mary Bratcher               

Don Essex 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney 

Wanda Frost, Betty Grabber 

Doris Iorg, Hazel McDonald 

Jim & Ruth Reaves 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith 

Doris Tobler 
 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze, Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan, Sandra Pingenot     

Nancy Snider 

Men’s Fellowship 

Chili Lunch 

February 19th / 11:00am - 1:00pm 
Sign up sheet is on the information desk 

You do not have to bring anything to attend,                  

but if you want to, you can sign up for chili, drinks,     

desserts or condiments listed on the sign up sheet.  

 

                             

 
 

Ladies who Brunch                     

***IN HATS***  
February 26, 2022 / 9am - 11am 

FOOD-FUN-FELLOWSHIP                       

Nothing to bring except yourself 

In order to have enough food and drinks; 

PLEASE SIGN THE LIST AT THE INFO DESK 

The next opportunity for 
 

Feeding the Homeless/
Underprivileged 

 

February 27th 

 We extend our sympathy to 

   Lanette Schreiweis in the 

 loss of Marty Long.  Funeral 

    services were held Friday. 

“For even the Son of Man came                                     

not to be served but to serve,                         

and to give his life as a ransom for many.”     
MARK 10:45 

We would like to 
thank our church 
family for all their 

prayers, phone calls and 
concern during all our 
family’s recent bouts of 
illness. We are so blessed 
by your kind and loving 
hearts.  Kerry & his family 
have all now recovered 
from COVID.   

         Thank you so much!                                                               

       Kerry & Sandy Cole 


